
1) Renovations of classroom space near the school's media center. Estimated cost is 

$355,000.

2) Lighting of baseball field. Estimated cost is $360,000.

The Asheville City Board of Education has approved the request to make application and now submits 

the request for approval.

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Support and approve this request 

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as presented

Brief Summary: Asheville City Schools is requesting to apply for $715,000 from the Public 

School Building Capital Fund- North Carolina Education Lottery.

The funds will be for two projects at Asheville High School: 

Dr. Jim Causby, Asheville City Schools, and John Hudson, Budget

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action

Meeting Date: March 21, 2023

Consent Agenda

Department: Budget

Contact(s):

Subject: Asheville High School Renovation & Baseball Field Lighting

Presenter(s): John Hudson, Budget




